
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are the Bolton NHS Foundation Trust’s Immunisation Team based at Crompton health centre and 

we deliver routine school vaccinations to Secondary School Aged Children in Bolton.   

 

As your child will be transitioning to Secondary School this year, we would like to advise you of the 

vaccines routinely offered by our team to young people, as part of a long-standing programme to protect 

them from serious preventable diseases.  These include: 

 

 The Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination in Year 8 

 The Tetanus, Diphtheria, Polio and Meningitis ACWY Vaccinations in Year 

10. 

 We also offer the Measles/Mumps/Rubella (MMR) to any young person 

in Year 8 and Year 10, who maybe incomplete with these vaccinations 

 

These vaccinations are primarily offered in school, however can also be given in a clinic setting if your 

child needs a clinic appointment. 

Why do we need immunisation? 

The national immunisation programme has meant that dangerous diseases such as polio have 

disappeared in the UK, but these diseases could come back. This is why it is important for you to protect 

yourself. In the UK, such diseases are kept at bay through vaccination.  

Starting High School is an exciting time.  It is also a good time to check with your GP or your Childs Red 

Book to ensure your child is up to date with their early years Immunisations, so when the time comes 

for their vaccinations in year 8 and 10 we know that they will be fully vaccinated on leaving school.  

We have included a handy guide to immunisation on the back of this page. 

We look forward to meeting your child in high school and should you have any questions please do not 

hesitate to contact us on 01204 463170 

Thank You 

 

The Bolton Immunisation Team  

  

 



 

 
 

 

 


